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I support HB 3119 because as a Rancher we rely on diesel engines! And not only 

that diesel engines are so much cleaner and more efficient than what they once were 

in the past. Electric diesels are not going to cut it when it comes to what a true diesel 

engine was supposed to do. Especially when we live in a rural area and all of our 

school buses are diesel can you imagine a school bus being an hour and 45 minutes 

from town for some of these kids in the middle of winter and negative degree 

temperatures and running out of charge? I can't believe that we adopted this from 

California. Our Government should never have a say in what people drive or utilize in 

their day-to-day lives, they should never be able to force people into having to 

purchase something to continue their livelihood. 


